
Good Samaritans of the Week 

Year 1 -  Ava, for good writing in  
Literacy. Well done! 
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Year 2 -  Ayla, for excellent work in  
Literacy! 

Year 3 -  Kian, for great effort and  
application in his work! 

Year 4  -  Billy, for giving thoughtful  
consideration in class discussions. 

Year 5 -  Ella, for really challenging herself 
with her reading and putting in 100%  
effort into everything this week! 

Year 6   -  Nathan, for a positive,   
mature attitude to his work. 

EYFS -  Spencer, for making sensible  
choices around school. 

Diary Dates 

Coronation Celebration at Raby Castle 

Whole School 

 - Thursday 4th May 

Coronation Bank Holiday - Monday 8th May 

School Closes for half-term Friday 26th May 

School re-opens - Monday 5th June 

School Closed for PD Day - Friday 23rd June 

School Closes for Summer Holidays - Friday 21st July  

 

Marvellous  
Reading Award 

EYFS -  Maxx 
Year 1 - Isla 

Year 2 - Florence 
Year 3 - Alana-Beth 

Year 4 - Isaac T 
Year 5 - Lorna 

Year 6 - Michael 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

EYFS -  Ralph 
Year 1 -  Riley 
Year 2 - Jojo 

Year 3 - Joseph W 
Year 4 - Grace 
Year 5 - William 

Year 6 - Whole Class 

Coronation Celebrations 
 

We are very much looking forward 
to our whole school  

celebration at Raby Castle for the 
Coronation of King Charles III on Thursday 4th 

May.  
Whilst there we will visit the Deer Park for a  
scavenger hunt and games, have a tour of the  

castle, enjoy a picnic lunch and a session in Plotters’ 
Forest Adventure Playground.  

Contribution £5 per pupil payable on ParentPay. 

Through God’s love, we are the rich soil where 
roots grow and seeds flourish.   

Luke 8:4-15 
Attendance Award: Y4 

Whole school : 96.01% 

 
ATTENDANCE 

Rec. 98.3% 

Class 1 95.6% 

Class 2 97.5% 

Class 3 97.8% 

Class 4 99.2% 

Class 5 86.2% 

Class 6 97.1% 

 

 Class 5 
Whole 
Class 

 

 

 

The 
Whole of  
Class 6 

 

 

School Uniform 
Please could we ask 

that all school uniform 
and any clothing worn 
for school is clearly 

marked with your child’s 
name. 

Thank you! 

 
Friends of Staindrop School (FOSS) 

The Friends of Staindrop School would like to 
invite you to their next meeting on Tuesday 23rd 

May at 3.30pm in school. 
We would gladly welcome anyone who can 

spare the odd hour here and there to help fund-
raise or plan events for the children. 

You do not have to commit to every meeting or 
event but if you are able to occasionally help out 

that would be fantastic. 
Please come along to meet the team, enjoy a 
cup of tea and a slice of cake on the 23rd. We 

look forward to seeing you there. 

Staindrop School Council  

‘In the Spotlight’ Award 

KS1 - Maylee - for always being a good friend! 

KS2 -  Nathan - for being very brave! 

Staff  - Mrs Brown - for all of the hard work that you do! 

              Mrs French - for being a superstar! 


